
 

 

 

 

Update Details Competition 
 

The PSA, representing more than 245 000 members in the Public Service and parastatals, is seeking to 

ensure that it provides relevant information to all members. Many members are not receiving such 

information as the PSA does not have accurate contact details or, in some instances, no contact details. 

 

In particular, members’ cell phone numbers and email addresses need to be updated with the PSA. 

Members are thus urged to update/confirm their details either on the PSA Member Portal (via the PSA 

website: www.psa.co.za) OR on the attached form, which must be forwarded to the PSA Provincial 

Office in Cape Town.   

 

Shop stewards are encouraged to obtain cell phone numbers and email addresses from their 

constituencies and provide this information to the PSA for updating on the membership system. The 

shop steward who submits the most names and contact details (minimum of 20) by 20 February 

2024, will receive a prize.  

 

Help the PSA to ensure that you receive all the information you are supposed to be receiving. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: WESTERN CAPE 

 

20-11-2023 

 
 

http://www.psa.co.za/

